
Faculty Professional Development Sabbatical Events: 
Sabbatical Reports, Q & A for Prospective Applicants,  

and Wine Reception 
Wednesday, September 24, 2014 

1:00 – 4:00 p.m., CML 214 
4:00 – 5:00 p.m., Auditorium Lobby (CML 200D) 

 
Light refreshments will be served 

 
1:00pm  Welcome 

Adrienne Mitchell, Faculty Professional Development Coordinator 
 

1:05-1:25pm Chris Culver, Business 
  Lost in the Trees 
 
1:30-1:50pm Beth Thorpe, Health Professions 
  Creating Free Global Online Healthcare Education for Under-Served Developing  
   Countries 
 
1:55-2:15pm Marge Helzer, Social Science 

Stones, Bones, and Seeds: What Artifacts Tell us about Life 10,000+ Years Ago 
 
2:20-2:40pm  Jeff Harrison, Language, Literature and Communication 
  Quileutes by Name: Nicknames and Stories of the Quileute Tribe 
 
2:45-3:05pm  Anne McGrail, Language, Literature and Communication 
  Bringing Digital Humanities to the Community College and Vice Versa 
 
3:15-4:00pm  Informal Question and Answer Session for Prospective Applicants  -- 

Talk with Sabbatical Committee members, learn more about the 
application process, and share your ideas for your next leave. 

 
4:00-5:00pm Wine Reception in the Auditorium Lobby – Begin the new academic year 

with a toast! Please join Faculty Professional Development and Faculty 
Connections in welcoming new colleagues and celebrating the wonderful 
work that is done at Lane each year.  If desired, bring a bottle of wine to 
share or partake in the no-host bar. Non-alcoholic beverages and 
appetizers will also be served. Sponsored by FPD and the LCCEA. 

 
 
 
Written reports of sabbatical work can be found at:  

http://www.lanecc.edu/fpd/grants/2013-2014-sabbatical-awards and 
http://www.lanecc.edu/fpd/grants/sabbaticals-already-awarded-2012-13  


